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Reviewer: 1 
 
This is a very interesting review regarding the etiology of acute colonic pseudo 
obstruction. The author introduced a number of articles regarding this issue. I 
enjoy reading this paper.  
 
Thank you for your kind words, we are glad that the article has stimulated your 
interest. We greatly appreciate your time and effort spent reviewing our manuscript. 


